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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 
 

 

 
19th March 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The education of your child remains at the forefront, so in light of the announcement by the Department for 
Health to close schools until further notice, we have created a bank of resources to minimise the disruption 
to your child’s education. A number of these resources can be accessed online and others will be coming 
home with your child today. For further information please see: 
 
Maths 

 Maths Shed - Please complete the multiplication and division games set for you.  

 You will also receive a fractions pack to be completed.   
  
English 

 Spelling Shed - Please complete the spelling games based on year 3/4 common exception words set 
for you.  

 

 Reading - Please read 2 books and complete the activities sent home in the pack based on these 
books.  

  
Research Project  

 Research the meaning of the scientific vocabulary that will be sent home in the pack.  
 

 Please research the impact humans have on the environment (both negative and positive). Create a 
poster to highlight the negative impacts we have on a particular habitat and what we can do to help 
this.  Use the following link to help you:  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zp22pv4/articles/z2md82p 

  
As soon as we receive further information from the Government about re-opening we will advise you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Laura Bennett 
Headteacher 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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